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3rd January 2020 

 

FOI request IE_268 

 

Dear  

I refer to the request which you made under the Freedom of Information Act 2014 for records held by this body: 

All relevant documentation relating to: 

• Percentage or number of Kabins or Cabins purchased or rented 2018and 2019 to date by Irish Rail which 
are Part L compliant  

Please note that IE operates a qualification system for the supply of “Static/Mobile welfare units, this was advertised 
in the European Journal under reference 2018/S 058-128995 and is pen tom applications until 11th April 2022 or 
until it is replaced or cancelled. The criteria for qualification includes relevant experience in the supply, delivery and 
installation of static and self-contained welfare facilities, company technical resources , quality, environmental and 
safety management in order to ensure that only experienced providers would be invited to tender or quote for the 
supply of this type of product.  

I, , Decision Maker have now made a final decision to grant your request on 2nd  January 2020 

You have sought access to the records outlined above and I consider this an appropriate form of access in this 
case. Accordingly a copy of the records is now enclosed including a copy of the schedule to these records. 

In the event that you are not happy with this decision you can make an appeal in relation to this matter, you can do 
so in writing to the FOI Unit, Corporate Communications, Iarnród Éireann – Irish Rail, Connolly Station, Amiens 
Street, Dublin 1 or by email to FOI@irishrail.ie . You should make this appeal within 4 weeks (20 working days) 
from the date of this notification, were a day is defined as a working day excluding, the weekend and public 
holidays, however, the making of a late appeal may be permitted in appropriate circumstances. 

The appeal will involve a complete reconsideration of the matter by a more senior member of the staff of this body. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact the FOI officer on 01 7034293. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Decision Maker  

Procurement, Iarnród Éireann 

 

PP 
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